
1

AH Committee

From: George Freeland <keoki7@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:39 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Oluwalu Housing Project

Dear Housing Project Committee, 
 
  I am in favor of the proposed Oluwalu Housing Project. 
  Its location will benefit people who live and/or work in Central Maui and the  
  Lahaina area. 
 
Mahalo, 
  Keoki Freeland 


